
THE COLLEGE WEEK

Published and distributed every Tuesday to the Bennington College community.

September 29, 1953

Vol. XXV. No. 4.

SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS

Wednesday 2:30 p.m. Barn #1

Administrative Workshop

Movie, "The Rocking Horse Winner"

D. H. Lawrence's celebrated short story with memorable English cast.

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

The first meeting of the Administrative Workshop will be held in Barn #1 on Wednesday, September 30th, at 2:30 p.m. Other meetings will be held on the last Wednesday of each month throughout the year.

The Workshops will provide an opportunity for students and administrative officers to discuss together various College administrative problems.

Members of the Executive Committee will attend the Workshops regularly. Other members of the Community Council are especially invited, and all other members of the Community who are interested, are welcome.

FROM THE STUDENT PERSONNEL OFFICE

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS AND FACULTY

Any student planning to DROP and/or ENTER a course after Tuesday, September 29th, must secure an "Application for Change of Program" blank in the Student Personnel Office. No changes are permitted after this date for the rest of the term, if this is not done.

FROM THE STUDENT PERSONNEL OFFICE

Reminder To All Students

Students are reminded that it is very important for the Student Personnel Office to have their correct home addresses and also those of their parents or guardians. Any changes should be reported to the Student Personnel Office at once.

FROM THE NON-RESIDENT TERM OFFICE

Furnished Apartment for Rent

There is a $2\frac{1}{2}$ room furnished apartment with grand piano available for rental during the Non-Resident Term. Anyone interested should get the details from the Non-Resident Term Office.

STUDENT WORK SUPERVISOR - Cynthia Sheldon has been appointed Student Work Supervisor. Miss Sheldon should be notified when emergency jobs come up in any of the College offices requiring extra help and she will be responsible for informing those students who have signed up in the Non-Resident Term Office for self-help jobs. It is felt that this arrangement will be mutually beneficial.

Students who have not already done so and want to sign up for clerical jobs in the College offices should register with Mrs. Miller in Barn #34.

NEW APPOINTMENT TO COMMUNICATIONS STUDY

Miss Elizabeth Wagner, Bennington '51, has recently been appointed to the staff of the Communications Study which is operating from Office 19 in North Suites. Since her graduation, Miss Wagner has been connected with various research studies under the direction of Dr. Robert Leigh.

BABYSITTERS, HOUSEWORKERS AND FACULTY WIVES MEETING

There will be a meeting on Tuesday, September 29th, at 8:30 p.m. in FRANKLIN Living Room for babysitters, houseworkers and Faculty Wives.

All students who wish to be placed on the babysitting list must attend this meeting.

Bring all your questions, complaints and suggestions.

FROM THE GENERAL MEETINGS COMMITTEE

COMING -

UTA HAGEN -

October 12th.

FROM THE COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

All student Time Sheets for the month of September are due in the Comptroller's Office on or before Monday, October 5th, at 5:00 p.m.

LITERATURE WORKSHOP

Tuesday 8:00 p.m. Booth Living
Sept. 29th Room

Members of the Literature Faculty will read from their work.

The Community is cordially invited.

N-O-T-I-C-E

Mr. Hyman will not meet his classes and counseless from Thursday, October 1st, at 1:00 p.m. through Wednesday, October 7th. He will be attending a seminar at Ebbets Field.

Mr. Hyman's classes will be taken by Mr. Durocher who is at liberty. The assignment will be "Giants in the Earth".

SUNDGAARD PLAY AT WILLIAMS COLLEGE

A block of seats for the Wednesday (tomorrow) evening performance of the play, "On Hemlock Brook", has been reserved for members of the Bennington College community. Anyone wishing to attend should see Mrs. Robert Alvin.

The play, written by Arnold Sundgaard, to be the central feature of Williams-town's bicentennial celebration, will be given each night this week at the Adams Memorial Theatre, Williams College. The play begins at 8:30 p.m. Tickets are \$1.20.

VERMONT SYMPHONY CONCERT

Thursday 8:15 p.m. Armory
Oct. 1st Bennington, Vt.

Program

Richmond Gale, Pianist, Soloist

Mozart - Overture to Seraglio Haydn - Symphony Burrill Phillips - American Dance Schumann - Concerto in A Minor

STATION WGBB BROADCASTING

Every night from 7:30 to 10:30 WGBB, the Bennington College Radio Station is on the air. You can find it at 590 on your dial. This week is WGBB Freshman Week. The programs will be for and by the freshmen.

FROM THE COOPERATIVE STORE

Exhibits:

Tues., Sept. 29 - Vogue & Vanity, clothing.

Wed., Sept. 30 - Ed Levin, jewelry.
Fri., Oct. 2
Sat., Oct. 3 - Carol Brown, imports.

The Cooperative Store is YOUR store, and we welcome all suggestions and complaints. Help us to pay dividends by patronizing it.

FROM THE HEALTH SERVICE

We have already begun T.B. skin tests on upper classmen. If you receive a note or your House Chairman notifies you, will you PIEASE respond promptly.

Attention: All New Students

If you make an appointment for an interview in the Health Service and are unable to keep it, please notify the nurse.

MOVIES Bennington Drive-In Theatre

Tuesday - "Stalag 17" with William Holden, Don Taylor and Otto Preminger. Also, "Dangerous Crossing" with Jeanne Crain and Michael Rennie.

Wednesday-Thursday-Friday-Saturday "Gun Belt" in Technicolor with
George Montgomery and Tab Hunter.
Also, "Sky Commando" with Dan Duryea.

Sunday-Monday-Tuesday - "Return to Paradise" in Technicolor with Gary Cooper, Barry Jones and Roberta Haynes, Also, "Phantom From Space",